
HELP WANTED 
 

 

The City of Vandalia is currently accepting applications for seasonal 

laborers at Vandalia Lake.  Applications will be accepted until Friday, 

March 23, 2018 at 5:00 P.M., in the office of the City Clerk, 431 W. Gallatin 

Street.  The successful applicant will perform a variety of functions 

including grass mowing and general maintenance of Lake.   

 

E.O.E. 

 


